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Texas Rush Soccer Club would like to
congratulate Briana Woodall (U15 ECNL) and Emily Alvarado (U17 ECNL) for their selection to the
Mexico Women's U17 team. Both players just completed a training camp in Mexico City ahead of
the CONCACAF Championships later this month.  They will play qualifying games against Haiti, El
Salvador and the hosts Jamaica over the next 10 days.  This event also serves as qualification for
the U17 World Cup in 2014.

Emily Alvarado - Goalkeeper #1  (third from right in the back row)
Briana Woodall - Midfielder #8 (second from right in the front row)
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